
STEM Superstars
Get ready for a week 
filled with fun STEM 
activities!  Engineering, 
compass building, 
water filtration and 
more!

What’s 
on this 
term

Indigenous People
Discover the rich 
traditions of Indigenous 
cultures through a week 
of creative art, active play, 
and storytelling-inspired 
fun.

Diwali
Join us for a vibrant 
Diwali celebration filled 
with creativity, culture 
and fun.  Decorate 
rangoli cupcakes, craft 
clay diyas and explore 
the festival of lights!

Halloween 
Get into the spooky 
spirit with this weeks 
Halloween fun themed 
activities, and fast 
paced fun.

You’re the Zest
Squeeze the day with a 
juicy mix of citrus-
inspired games, 
creative crafts, fizzy 
experiments, and a 
splash of DIY lemonade 
fun.

Disney Week
Step into the Hundred 
Acre Wood for a 
magical week of Disney 
fun with Winnie and 
Friends—packed with 
crafts, games, and 
imagination!

17th to 21st November 

On The Move
Celebrating World 
Transport Day as we 
explore the exciting 
ways people and goods 
travel across our 
communities and 
around the world!

24th-28th November

It’s Legendary!
Experience myths and 
legends from all over 
the world with this 
week’s mythical and 
magical theme.  

1st -5th December 

Animal Kingdom
Dive into the wild with 
hands-on fun, creative 
challenges, and animal-
themed adventures 
that spark curiosity and 
bring nature to life!

8th-12th December

Christmas Week
Make spirits bright with 
our Christmas Week 
after-school 
programme

15th-19th December

Sprinkle Kindness
Celebrate the power of 
kindness with a week full 
of heartwarming 
activities, thoughtful 
gestures, and creative 
ways to make someone 
smile!

10th-14th November

In addition to the weekly theme activities each week, we also have The Taste Factory every Monday from Week 2 to Week 7 and enjoy The Weekender Club every Friday throughout Term 4 — all at no extra cost.
 Just make sure to book on Mondays and Fridays to take part! 

Check with your local SKIDS site for Term 4 school dates specific to your location.

6th -10th October 13th – 17th October 20th – 24th October 27th-31st October 3rd – 7th November 
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